
Private Candidates –  
routes to results summer 2020

Schools and colleges need to generate a centre assessment grade for you and to put you in 
a rank order for each subject, before exam boards can give you a GCSE, AS or A Level result. 
Schools need to have seen sufficient evidence to do this. For private candidates, they may not 
have access to the full range of evidence, so there are some other options.

This summarises how private candidates may receive results in summer 2020:

Unfortunately, you cannot be awarded 
a grade(s) this summer. You may have an 
opportunity to take exams this autumn 

or in summer 2021.

Is the centre with which you are 
entered confident to provide a 

submission on your behalf?

You can receive a result 
this summer. 

Do you have a prior relationship 
with another centre?

The centre will have to make 
a judgement as to whether 

they are confident to provide 
a submission on your behalf. 

This must be based on existing 
evidence generated through 

your period of study.

Any other centre will have to seek permission 
from their respective exam board to make a 

submission on your behalf. The centre will need 
to submit details of the process of validation 
that they intend to employ. You may have to 

pay a fee for this service.

If another centre is not able to support your entry, 
then unfortunately you cannot be awarded a 

grade this summer. You may have an opportunity 
to take an exam this autumn or in summer 2021.

It may be possible for your entry 
to be transferred to a new centre.

Were you entered for an examination(s) this summer 
before 19 March 2020?

NO

If you want to talk about your options, please contact us on 
01223 553998 or general.qualifications@ocr.org.uk 
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